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UPPER COLORADO 
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January 17th 2025, 

 
Re: Response to Questions submitted on 2024-02-DIWG-UCRC RFP 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
Questions regarding the subject Request for Proposals have been submitted to the UCRC Project 
Team. Please find the questions and corresponding responses outlined below. 
 
Question 1: Related to Exhibit E, could you please share the “BIL Conditions” documentation for 
our internal review? 

Response 1: We will share the BIL Conditions in a separate email response and we have posted 
them attached to this advertisement.   

Question 2: The RFP says “The selected Offeror will be expected to include intended increases to 
the rate schedule year-over-year and maintain the proposed rate schedule throughout the 
contract.” Can we provide annual rate schedules for each year instead? 

Response 2:  Including your annual rate schedule throughout the contract period is appropriate.  

Question 3: Should we use the sample cost table format in the RFP or can we use a work 
breakdown structure that includes hours, labor charges, and expenses by task? 

Response 3:  A work breakdown structure that includes hours, labor charges, and expenses by task 
is appropriate.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rachel Musil, PE 
Deputy Director/Chief Engineer 
Upper Colorado River Commission 
 

 


